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The board supports the use of innovative methods and the use of technology in the delivery of
the education program. The board encourages employees to investigate economical ways to
utilize multimedia, computers, and other technologies as a part of the curriculum.

It is the responsibility of the CEO to develop a plan for the use of technology in the curriculum
and to evaluate it annually. The CEO will report the results of the evaluation and make a
recommendation to the board annually regarding the use of technology in the curriculum.

Legal Reference: Iowa Code 279.8
281 I.A.C. 12.3(12), 12.5(10),.5(22)

CROSS REF.:

Approved ____8/5/2022___________________ Reviewed ___________________________


